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Marsh Construction Services, LLC 
8534 Stilson Leefield Rd. Statesboro, GA 30461                 

Timmy Marsh 912-682-9902 ~ Travis Marsh 912-682-8678     
Jason Dunn 912-663-1365              

tmarshconstructionservices@gmail.com                            
dunnamax@outlook.com    

  
Good afternoon, 
This letter is to formally request a Change Order to cover the cost escalation of concrete materials required 
for the project known as; “ITB No. 21-55-001A  A NEW FIRE STATION No 15 CIVIL/SITE WORK HODGEVILLE 
ROAD”, contracted between Effingham County and Marsh Construction Services, LLC, 
 
The request is being made to seek financial support to cover the inflated prices/additional costs over and 
above what was quoted at bid time and after the award of the Project and our ultimate contract with 
Effingham County. It is Marsh Construction Services, LLC stance, that he delays on the project were not of 
our Companies doing nor did we have any control over the delays. Through several communications with the 
County, it was determined that Marsh Construction Services, LLC needed to hold off on performing items in 
our contract to keep said items from potentially being damaged by others resulting in rework and the 
additional costs to do so.  Adverse weather conditions, the infinite circumstances due to The COVID-19 
Pandemic and the schedule of the Contractor erecting the Fire House structure whom have been dealing with 
the same issues as well. 
 
Along with this letter are letters provide by (2) separate Ready Mix suppliers that we will be utilizing on the 
project to provide our concrete to our team and the cost impact we are looking to recoup through your 
acceptance and approval of this request is $2357.50. This amount covers the cost of concrete materials to be 
purchased only. 
 
Please let me know if there are any other items or correspondence needed to complete this request. I want 
to thank you for your time and consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jason R. Dunn 
 

  

  

  


